
Bike Storage Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a passionate cycling 

enthusiast who is seeking a secure storage solution for my bicycle. I am writing to formally 

request the use of bike storage facilities at [specific location, if applicable]. 

As a devoted cyclist, I understand the importance of maintaining our bikes and the convenience 

of having easy access to a safe storage area. I believe that providing such facilities will not only 

benefit cycling enthusiasts like myself but also encourage more people to embrace cycling as a 

sustainable mode of transportation. 

In addition to the physical benefits, I am also willing to participate in community cycling events 

or volunteer in any biking-related activities in exchange for the storage space. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


